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From: Marcus Thompson
To: R4_Regional_Hearing_Clerk
Subject: Re: CAFO filing for Thompson Building Wrecking Company; CAA-04-2020-0002(b)
Date: Monday, July 20, 2020 12:15:31 PM


Ms. Bullock,
I have received the email with both attached documents. 


Marcus B Thompson 
Thompson Building Wrecking Co.


On Jul 20, 2020, at 11:15 AM, R4_Regional_Hearing_Clerk
<R4_Regional_Hearing_Clerk@epa.gov> wrote:


Good Morning All,
 
Attached is the signed and ratified order for Thompson Building Wrecking Company
signed and processed July 20, 2020.
 
Mr. Thompson, I am requesting you email me confirming receipt of above
documents for my
file.
 
Thank you and have a wonderful evening.
 
Patricia Bullock
Regional Hearing Clerk
404-562-9511 – Phone
Bullock.patricia@epa.gov - Email
 


<CAFO - Thompson Building and Wrecking.pdf>


<Cover Letter - Thompson Wrecking.pdf>
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